
Orange County
Sanitation District Construction Notice

Taft Avenue Sewer Improvement Project
Starting as early as next week, the Orange County Sanitation District (OC San) will begin potholing along North Sacramento
St. as part of the Taft Avenue Sewer Improvement Project to support critical sewer system upgrades in the City of Orange.

This project will replace and relocate a portion of the Taft Sewer, enhancing its capacity and long-term reliability. Nearly two
miles of pipeline will be upsized to improve flow capacity, better accommodate peak wet weather events, and help facilitate
future maintenance.

The Orange County Sanitation District (OC San) is a public agency that provides regional wastewater collection, treatment, and recycling services for approximately 2.6 million people in central
and northwest Orange County. OC San operates two facilities, 15 pump stations, almost 400 miles of regional sewer pipes, and treats more than 190 million gallons of wastewater each day.

Upcoming Work: North Sacramento St. from
Taft Ave. to East Brentford Ave.

When: Starting week of February 10 and
lasting up to 5 workdays.

Hours: 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.
No work performed on weekends

Impacts: 
Street parking will be unavailable during
work hours, but driveways will remain
accessible
Please follow posted parking signs
Traffic control will be in place while work
is being performed
Increase in activity and noise levels

Visit ocsan.gov/taft for additional details.

CONTACT US
Community Liaison: (714) 378-2965
Email: constructionhotline@ocsan.gov

https://www.ocsan.gov/
mailto:constructionhotline@ocsan.gov

